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  I have gone from six groups to nine smaller groups. Because of 

this, I do not have enough bins with supplies for each group. 

Each student should have a pack of crayons, colored pencils 

and/or markers. 

 

 Pencils: I am running out of pencils. Please make sure your child 

has plenty of pencils and/or lead. Donations always accepted.  

 

Week of December 10th   

History
We are moving on to chapter 4, which is about China. They will not have an 

interactive notebook for this chapter. They will have study guides for the 

quizzes and will also have one for the test.   

 

ELA (3/4 & 5/6 period) 
They will start The Giver on Monday. In addition to this, they will be 

watching It’s a Wonderful Life throughout the week and answering questions 

about it. We will discuss the different lessons it has in it.  

 

 

 

 
                 “Whatever It Takes” 

 

CLASSROOM DONATIONS 

With cold season coming up, 

donations are always accepted 

for the class. We are always in 

need of hand sanitizer and 

Kleenex. Thank you! 

 

 
 

Pencil Donations

 

 
 

 

          Two weeks until 

Christmas break. 

 

mailto:markavila@cusd.com

